
Region II Report:  July 24th, 2023  

2021-2023 Term 

 

Hello everyone! 

I would like to say Thank you for all your Prayers, cards, flowers, donations to McGuire Memorial in 

Dara’s name, and phone calls of encouragement. It meant so much and I felt the love and support. I am 

Blessed and surrounded by the Best! 

• Working with all the Incorporated Chapters/States in Region II with their 990-N, financial reports 

•  Attending all National Board meetings, and online meetings. 

• Working with Representatives, Presidents making sure they are receiving their rosters. Ordering 

paper safes, brochures, and membership applications as needed. 

• Continuing to send out flash notices, friendly reminders, deadlines.  

• Sending out all notices from National, flash notices, awards, Government affairs, agent orange, 

membership reports. M.A.C. Reports. 

• Attending Conferences, and Conventions. 

• In 2022, held a training class about Incorporation. 

• Gave out VISIT Pins to the members who participated. Encourage our members to submit the 

volunteer hours. Forms are on the avva.org 

• Submitting photos and videos to the National webmaster Joanna Henshaw to post. 

• Attended Programs and events Promoting AVVA. 

• Elections, bylaws template, and submitting the completed forms to the National chairs. 

• Traveled to NY to present the charter to chapter 77. Presenting their AVVA flag and Charter. 

 

I am running as a candidate for Regional 2 Director for my third term. I will continue my duties, and 

commitment to serving region 2 to the best of my abilities. Thank you for your support! 

A special Thank you to Deputy Director Nancy Rekowski for this term 2021-2023 for your commitment, 

dedication, and support to Regional 2. 

I will always be available for you region 2 with any questions or anything you would need assistance 

with. 

 bobby514@comcast.net 

724-777-9780 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bobbie Morris 

mailto:bobby514@comcast.net


Region 2 Director 

 

 

 

 


